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14ú Meitheamh –14th June 2024 
        Nóta na hAoine- Friday note 

 

Dátaí don Dialann/ Dates for your diary 

19/06/24- Lá Spóirt 

24/06/24- Bronnadh Dheireadh na Bliana 

26/06/24- Lá Spraoi 

28/06/24 – School Closes at 11.30am for Summer Break 

 

 

School Uniforms 
School uniforms will be delivered on 19th June.  All 

uniform orders must be paid in full before Tuesday 

18th June.   

 If you have any unwanted/unused items of Gaelscoil & 

Naíscoil na mBeann uniforms/coats/shoes, at home, bring 

them to Gaelscoil na mBeann and exchange them for free.   

 

An 

Samhradh 

 
Summer 
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Cairde na mBeann  

Ticéidí Chrannchuir/ 

Raffle tickets 
Your child will have received some 

raffle tickets to be sold for Cairde 

na mBeann’s Crannchur Samhraidh/ 

Summer Raffle. Prizes include a 

range of hampers, sunset kayaking 

for 2, Kilkeel Garden centre prizes 

and more. Tickets are £2 per strip 

or 3 strips for £5. Many thanks to 

those who have already returned 

their tickets and have donated prizes.  You can return sold 

ticket stubs to school today or alternatively, bring them with 

you to Cairde na mBeann’s Lá Spraoi where the raffle will take 

place. 

Fáilte roimh Chách -Everyone Welcome! 

        Lá Spóirt 

Beidh muid ag reáchtáil ár lá spóirt ar scoil ar an Chéadaoin 19ú Meitheamh. Bunaithe 

ar rath an lae anuraidh agus leis an bhrú atá ar na páistí a laghdú, rachaidh an lá ar 

aghaidh gan tuismitheoirí i láthair. 

We will be holding our Sports Day in school on Wednesday, 19th June. Based on the success 

of our day last year and in order to reduce the amount of pressure on the children, the day 

will go ahead without parents present. 

Please Note – Dinners on Sportsday will be Nuggets and Chips 
 

Thank you for your understanding on this. 
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Bronnadh dheireadh na bliana 
Our end of year prizegiving will take place in school on 

Tuesday, 25th June, 2024 at 10am. Fáilte roimh chách- 

All welcome! 

 

 
PLEASE RETURN ALL SCHOOL 

READING BOOKS AND SCHOOL 
EQUIPMENT BEFORE THE END OF 

TERM 
 
 
 

 
 

Parentpay/Clubs/Naíscoil Fees 
 Gaelscoil & Naíscoil na mBeann will be closing for Summer Break at 11.30am on 

Friday 28th June.  All outstanding Dinners, Clubs and Naíscoil fees will need to 

be paid in full by Friday 21st June to give us time to pay school bills before the 

end of term.  If you are unsure your balances owed, please contact the 

Gaelscoil office for advice. 
 
 

Clubs 
 Reminder – 2.30-3.30pm clubs will finish today for this term.  Please 

make alternative arrangements for the collection of your children at 

2.30pmeach day until the end of the month. 
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Comórtas Peile 
Congratulations and well done to our Boys Gaelic 

Football Team who won the McKibben Shield on 

Tuesday.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comórtas Líonpheile 
Well done to our Girls Netball Team who took part 

in the St Colman’s Netball Tournament on 

Thursday. 
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Fógra –Notice 
Conradh na Gaeilge Boirche Íochtar 

https://shorturl.at/zoz5u 
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